Sandy Huss named to
criminal commission

From Our Juneau Bureau

Representative Leo Schaeffer
D Kotzebue, announced this
week the appointment of Sandy
Huss of Kotzebue to the Crim-
inal Code Review Sub-commis-
sion. Huss was nominated to
the commission by Schaeffer
with the endorsement of the
Bush Caucus.

The  Sub-commission s
charged by the legislature with
editing and revising the state
criminal codes. The sub-commis-
sion will meet throughout the
spring and summer and will
hold public hearings in the
summer and fall regarding re-
commended revisions.

Huss brings Jfour years of
experience with the City of
Kotzebue as  Assistant City

Manager and Fire Chief along
with extensive knowledge of
criminal justice agencies and
organizations. As the represen-
tative of rural areas, Huss
replaces Judge Nora Guinn of
Bethel on the sub-commission.



